UCW Newsletter July 2022

We hope you are enjoying your summer.

There are a few UCW events coming up.



Last day to order is July 13.

You can pick up your order at the Merry Diary, have your order delivered to your home, or pick your order up on July 15 at church 1 - 2:30 p.m.

Order at:

https://shop.themerrydairy.com/products/rideau-park

Bazaar 2022

Convenors: Pat Whitridge & Nancy Begg-Durkee Keep an eye on the RPUC website for more information - rideaupark.ca

<u>Outdoor Bazaar Sat., Sept. 24</u>

- Books
- Boutique Glassware,
 Dishes, Linens, Jewellery
- Crafts
- General Store
- Kids Korner



Online Bazaar Sat., Nov. 5

- Deli
- Baking
- Tea Room Takeout
- Jams & Jellies
- Pickles & Relishes,
 Chutneys

